London 2016 - Year 6 Residential Visit Information.

Thank you to those of you who attended the meeting last week. We are aware that some parents had difficulties in attending the meeting and we hope this information sheet will answer any questions you may have, as it details the information covered in the meeting. If you have any further questions or queries not covered within this information, please feel free to contact Mr Layton at school.

Thanks to subsidies from school we are able to offer the visit at a significantly reduced price of £230. This price includes all transport, activities, accommodation and meals.

The visit will take place from Monday 17th to Wednesday 19th of October.

The children will set off on their adventure by train from Newcastle Central Station for 3 days and 2 nights packed full of wonderful experiences.

We will meet at Newcastle Central Station on Monday 17th October in the morning. We will return to Newcastle Central Station Wednesday 19th October in the evening. (Time TBC)

You will make your own travel arrangements to and from Newcastle.

Further details of train travel and hotel will follow soon.

The cost of the visit includes:

- Return travel by train Newcastle to London (please arrange own travel to and from the train station)
- Coach travel around London during the visit
- Accommodation in a Premier Inn London hotel used for school visits
- Evening meals
- Lunch meals
- A West End show (TBC)
- West End theatre workshop
- Visit to the London Zoo
- Visit to the Houses of Parliament
- Visit to Tate Modern
- Visit to The London Dungeon

The children should bring a packed lunch with them for our first day in a small day bag (ideally a backpack) along with anything else they may need for their first day in London.

Please use a bag/case that is as small as possible. The children will have to carry their own bag when travelling. Further packing information will be issued in the autumn term.

Payment

A non-refundable deposit of £50 is required by Friday 17th June to secure a place. The remaining balance can be made immediately if desired.

If you would like to pay weekly, the outstanding balance of £180 works out to be 17 weekly payments of £10.50 (including school holidays). This payment plan is a minimum. Additional payments can be made at anytime. Please make payments at the office.

If you have not already completed a permission form, please do so and return to school along with the deposit by Friday 17th June.

Medical forms will be sent home to be completed shortly.

This sheet covers the main information you need. Further information, including a packing list and items to take/leave at home will follow. In the meantime if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to Mr Layton at school. If you have queries regarding payment please feel free to speak to Mr Sutherland.